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NO MEETING July 5th
By Tiffany Ervin on Monday, July 5, 2021

The Four Seasons Rotary Club will not meet on Monday, July
5th, in honor of the holiday. We look forward to seeing
everyone on Monday, July 12th, at our new "home" - the
Historic Railroad Depot at 650 Maple Street - where we will
continue to #ServeToChangeLives under new president Gene

Carr with weekly meetings every Monday at 5:30pm.

Hope to see you there!

Four Seasons Rotary Wins Zone Video Contest
By Tiffany Ervin on Wednesday, June 23, 2021

The Four Seasons Rotary Club was announced as the First Place winner in the annual Zone
33 Video Contest for Public Image. The contest required a maximum 2-minute video that
demonstrated how the club exemplified the annual theme "Rotary Opens Opportunities" and
PDG Tiffany created a tribute to Special Needs Sports.

The award was presented during the District Governor's installation ceremony!

You can watch the award-winning video here.

North Henderson HS Receives Books From Four Seasons Rotary
By Tiffany Ervin on Thursday, July 1, 2021
Katie Strickland (Registrar) was excited to receive the books selected for their
library at North Henderson High School part of our George Sisson Speaker Book
Program! This initiative began back in 2002, & every year since, we have donated
books to the libraries in Henderson County Public Schools in honor of our weekly
speakers!

Hendersonville Rescue Mission (June 2021)
By Tiffany Ervin on Tuesday, June 29, 2021

Members of the Four Seasons Rotary Club have been serving lunch on the last
Saturday of the month for more than 20 years.

President Chris & Emily Johnson shared the duties in June.
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Henderson County Early College Receives Books From Four
Seasons Rotary
By Tiffany Ervin on Saturday, June 26, 2021
Past President Melissa presented new books to the library at Henderson County
Early College as part of our George Sisson Speaker Book Program! This initiative
began back in 2002, & every year since, we have donated books to the libraries in
Henderson County Public Schools in honor of our weekly speakers!

Ken Shull Installed as 2021-22 Rotary 7670 District Governor
By Timothy Edward Radford on Monday, June 28, 2021

In a scenic setting with panoramic views from Point Lookout mountain, Ken Shull was installed as 2021-22
District Governor of Rotary District 7670 on Tuesday, June 22. The event, held at Point Lookout Vineyards in
Hendersonville, was attended by over 180 Rotarians and guests. In addition to a beautiful setting, attendees
were treated to an uplifting in-person installation ceremony, delectable hors d�oeuvres, and many special
moments during the evening.

The District 7670 Governor�s Installation began with a welcome from Skip Taylor, of Rotary Club of Tryon, the
home club of the incoming District Governor. Following the pledge of allegiance and national anthem, District
Governor David Waechter recognized all previous District Governors who were in attendance for this year�s
installation ceremony. He also recognized Past District Governor Chuck Troutman who was unable to attend the
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event.

Past District Governor Tiffany Ervin had the honor of installing Ken Shull as the 2021-22 District Governor.
Tiffany shared that Ken is well suited for this leadership role as evidence by his ongoing leadership as an
administrator, husband, father, and grandfather. She recognized Ken�s commitment to Rotary and said that
Ken �is an ideal choice to lead us for the next twelve months.�

District Governor Ken expressed his appreciation to his family and to those who had worked on this special
evening. His comments expressed thanks to all district Rotarians during what was clearly a different and difficult
year, and thanked DG David for his leadership. District 7670 was one of only two districts, among 17 districts,
that has increased membership in 2020-21 so far. Ken cited the many service projects and contributions made
by district Rotarians and clubs this year and looks forward to the new Rotary year: Serve to Change Lives. The
installation continued with PDG Tiffany and DG Ken installing the DG Elect, Tammy Mosteller of Rotary Club of
Lincolnton-Sunrise, and DGE Sean Gibson of Rotary Club of Franklin.

During the installation, District 7670 first lady Deborah Waechter presented incoming first lady Heidi Shull with a
lovely bouquet of flowers in recognition of all her contributions and of the year ahead. DG Ken asked the
Assistant Governors in the audience to come forward for recognition and shared that he appreciated their
leadership and is looking forward to working with them in the year ahead.

There were other special moments and presentations during the evening. PDG and incoming Foundation Chair
Gary Dills awarded two Paul Harris Fellows. He referenced that Paul Harris Fellows are those individuals who
have given $1,000 to The Rotary Foundation. Linse and Jerry Wood, DG Ken�s and First Lady Heidi�s
daughter and son-in-law, each received the Paul Harris Fellow recognition on Tuesday evening.


